
 
 

 

Dear Partner, 
 
I am writing on behalf of _______________________________________________ who will be ministering here at 
Camp Maranatha this summer. For over 50 years, God has used our camp to minister to children, 
teenagers, and adults. 
 
Our summer staff ministers to churched and unchurched children thus giving them the opportunity 
of sharing the gospel and the privilege of discipleship. During the summer camp season staff 
members work long hours. They arrive Sunday evening in preparation for registration Monday 
morning and are released Friday afternoon after all campers have departed and the facilities are 
clean. Responsibilities include: counseling campers, leading Bible study groups, working in the 
kitchen, taking care of the horses, supervising games, performing maintenance tasks and many 
other odd jobs.  
 
Camp Maranatha is a 501c3 non-profit ministry that relies on the financial support of churches and 
individuals. We have developed a program to help summer staff raise some support for their 
summer ministry here at camp. We believe that missions support is one way that God shows His 
faithfulness to those in His work. We know the faith of our young people is increased as they see the 
faithfulness of others. 
 
Our staff members have financial obligations that need to be met, such as helping their parents with 
car insurance and college tuition.  The work they do is one of faith, trusting adults will recognize 
their efforts and financially support them accordingly.  
 
Would you please consider supporting our summer staff? Through your prayers and financial 
support, you will have a large part in all that is done here this summer. We have seen over 200 
children each summer in recent years make salvation decisions, as well as grow in the faith and 
knowledge of the Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
Enclosed is a contribution slip if you feel led to support. Fill out the contribution slip and make check 
payable to Camp Maranatha (please do not put staff member name in memo box of check. The IRS 
frowns on that. All tax-deductible gifts to a 501c3 nonprofit must be controlled by the nonprofit and 
not an individual.) All contributions will go into a general fund allotted for the summer staff and 
each qualifying staff member will receive up to $300 a week from that fund.  
 
Mail ALL checks to PO box 53 Ila, Ga 30647 
 
Take care & God bless, 
 
Wade Dixon, Director  
706-789-3303/wadedixon777@yahoo.com 
info@campmaranatha.com  


